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Thank you, Keweenaw Co-op!

Our walk-in cooler broke earlier this spring,
putting many ingredients at risk of spoiling.
Without hesitation, Keweenaw Co-op
cleared out some of their own cooler space.
For more than a week, the Co-op opened
their doors for us at 6 a.m. to pick up
ingredients and continue operations

as "normal.” By helping one neighbor,

they truly helped hundreds more.

Noteworthy Concert

Flash back to the Beatles, pull out your best 60s and 70s
attire and join Noteworthy, alocal women's barbershop
ensemble, for their annual concert. This year, all
proceeds benefit Meals on Wheels!

June 6at7p.m.
¢ Gloria Dei Lutheran Church in Hancock, Ml
Q@ Free-will offering

821 Water Street | Hancock, M| 49930

Learn more at coppershores.org/mealsonwheels

Copper Shores Meals on Wheels is a program of Copper Shores Community Health Foundation.
Copper Shores Community Health Foundation is a 501(c)(3) that complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights
Act of 1964, which prohibits discrimination based upon race, color, and national origin.




Generous donation from retired educators

Meals on Wheels Program Director Kathleen Harter
recently gave a luncheon presentation to the local chapter
of the Michigan Association of Retired School Personnel.
After presenting, the group voted and approved to donate
S500 to Meals on Wheels to support the work we do for our
elder community!

Upcoming kitchen closure

Renovations to improve safety and upgrade accessibility
are well underway at the Meals on Wheels building.
Though dates are not yet finalized, the kitchen will be
closed for a week in the coming months. Rest assured,

our cooks and drivers are hard at work making
preparations to provide meals for the duration of
this closure. We will provide dates for when this
closure will happen as soon as we can.

Space available at our Meet & Eat sites

We're always working to grow our services, but some seniors still face a wait for home
delivered meals - you may have experienced this yourself. While our delivery routes
are full for now, there's immediate availability at our Meet & Eat sites! Join us at noon:

« Chassell: Mondays & Wednesdays «Hancock: Monday-Friday
- Lake Linden: Tuesdays « Mohawk: Monday-Friday

Just call (906) 483-1155 at least a day ahead to reserve a spot!

Notes from our team

- Drivers can't leave meals outside or on door handles due to pests, building codes
and spoilage risk. If you won't be home, please call our office and leave one cooler
for cold items and one for hot.

« Thank you for completing the annual survey about our meal program. We greatly
appreciate the feedback and have used it to tweak and improve operations.
For instance, we are working to marinate the meats, resulting in more tender bites.



